JUDICIAL INVESTIGATION COMMISSION
Post Office Box 1629
Charleston, West Virginia 25326-1629
(304) 558-0169 * FAX (304) 558-0831

October 5, 2010

Re: JIC Advisory Opinion 2010-16

Dear Mr.

Your request for an advisory opinion was reviewed by the Judicial Investigation
Commuission at its recent meeting. You made the request for the opinion while you were a
candidate for an open magistrate position in County West Virginia. Since that time the
position has been filled by another individual.

The Rules of Judicial Disciplinary Procedure provide that the Administrative Director, a
Judicial officer or a candidate for a judicial office may request an advisory opinion. Since you
are no longer a candidate for the judicial position the Rules do not permit the Commission to
issue an opinion at this time.

If you have any question regarding this matter do not hesitate (o contact the Commission.

Very truly yours,
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Ronald E. Wilson. Vice-Chairperson
Judicial Investigation Commission

REW:nb



